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Information circular* 
 

 To: Members of the staff at Headquarters 
 

 From: The Assistant Secretary-General for Human Resources Management 
 
 Subject: Revision of form I-566, Interagency Record of Request —  

A, G or NATO Dependent Employment Authorization or 
Change/Adjustment to/from A, G or NATO Status dated  
12 June 2013 
 
 

1. The purpose of the present circular is to inform staff members and dependents 
who hold a G-4 visa of a diplomatic note received from the Permanent Mission of 
the United States of America to the United Nations. The note concerns the revised 
form I-566 dated 12 June 2013.  

2. The United States Mission advises that the current edition of form I-566, dated 
9 March 2012, will not be accepted after 11 October 2013. The revised form I-566 
can be found at www.uscis.gov/forms. 

3. The text of the diplomatic note is set out in the annex to the present circular. 

 

 
 

 * The present circular will be in effect until further notice. 
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Annex 
 

  Diplomatic note dated 24 September 2013 from the Permanent 
Mission of the United States of America to the United Nations 
addressed to the Secretary-General 
 
 

 The United States Mission to the United Nations presents its compliments to 
the United Nations Secretariat and has the honour to refer to the revised form I-566, 
Interagency Record of Request — A, G or NATO Dependent Employment 
Authorization or Change/Adjustment to/from A, G or NATO Status. 

 United States Citizenship and Immigration Services recently announced that the 
current edition of form I-566, dated 9 March 2012, will not be accepted after 
11 October 2013. The newly revised form I-566 can be found on www.uscis.gov/forms. 

 

http://www.uscis.gov/forms

